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The State Officer Team threw on our best workout 

gear for a warm-up video. Pictured here is our attempt 

at a human pyramid. The team got together before the 

holidays to begin planning half-time conference along 

with several other events.  
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State Officer Update  

Hello Everyone! As we begin to accumulate snow up here in the Northwoods I wanted to give 

everyone an update on my whereabouts. Starting with Sectional Leadership Workshops, my 

team and I spent three weeks on the road traveling to our home chapters to host our Leader-

ship Workshops. We spent most of the mornings traveling to various agricultural businesses. 

Most of our visits were at businesses that were unique to the section. For the Antigo SLW, we 

visited Zelazoski Wood Products and Kakes Potato Farm. Kakes Farm is where I was employed 

during my high school career and where I grew my desire to learn more about other agricultural 

industries. The host families that gave us places to stay and the students we met along the way 

made those three weeks very memorable.  

After SLWs I went into chapter visits full force. The students and advisors I have met thus far 

have been outstanding. I always feel so welcomed and the chance to hear from so many differ-

ent points of view has been wonderful. One thing I didnôt expect to learn this year is how 

unique and different all of your classrooms are. Everything from seating to lighting to layout to 

decoration have peaked my interest, but thatôs what happens when you study design in school.  

The last big event of the fall was National Convention. This was my first time ever attending! I 

knew it was big but I didn't know it was THAT big! The size and scale of the event truly shows 

the impact FFA has around our country. I hope all of you that attended enjoyed it just as much 

as I did. And for those of you unsure of whether you should go or not: Go! I regret not going 

during my years of high school and I am so thankful I got the chance to right my wrong. 

Thanks for reading. Iôll be seeing you around. - Mitchell  



Fall 2018  212°/360° Conference  

This yearõs 212Á/360Á conference was held in Stevens Point. We 

hosted over 800 students and advisors for this two day confer-

ence. The conference features two different workshops for all 

high school students.  

 Facilitators for National FFA put on the two different workshops. 

Since we werenõt the ones presenting, it was a great opportunity 

for the state officers to spend time with other members.  

I personally enjoyed hearing all the different viewpoints that 

were shared at our roundtables. I also took the opportunity to 

learn from other facilitators and implement some of  the tools 

that they use. Everyone also enjoyed the USA themed dance on 

Friday night. Below are some photos from the event.  



Halftime Conference  

Thanks for all those who attended the 2019 

Halftime Conference. We had a great time host-

ing workshops on a wide range of  topics. I hope 

that you all gained useful information to bring 

home to your chapters. Lots of  my teammates 

enjoyed the dance and I enjoyed the movie. 

Thanks again for accepting the mission to be an 

Agent of  Change!  


